
Back-to-School Night 
2020/21

Edison Pre-School 
 



The Pre-School Building is….
A Magical Place …….,and

a collaborative, inclusive, safe 
learning environment for all 
children to learn and grow. 



Transportation

If you have an issue with 
transportation,  call  732.454.4900 

ex. 24560



Autism

Autism is not a disability.  Autism 
is a different ability. 



Tonight…...

As the parent/guardian of an FDR 
student, this is an excellent 

opportunity for you to gain a deeper 
understanding of the teachers’ 

expectations for your child.  



Dear Parents,

Your expectation of Teachers should 
match your commitment as a Parent.

Let’s have a great year!

Ms. Cathy



Safety Procedure
The safety of our children and staff is our 
highest priority.  To enter the building, you 

must have a photo ID. 
Thank you for your support in helping us 

provide a safe environment for all.



CDC Guidelines

THe Edison Public Schools 
follows all CDC Guidelines.

MASK UP



Communication

Communication is a key 
component between school and 
home. Teachers have their own 
communication system. Respect 

their process. 



School Contact Information

Franklin D. Roosevelt 
Preschool Program

838 New Dover Road 
Edison, NJ 08820

Phone: 732-452-2939
Fax: 732-744-0857



Health Concerns

Debbie Stevens 
School Nurse

Deborah.Stevens@                  
edison.k12.nj. us



Questions?

I am happy to answer 
questions and/or 

be reached by phone 
732.650.5294

or e-mail.
catherine.swayze@edison.k12.nj.us 


